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June 26th 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Quick update! 

1. Children have managed really well in the heat here this week and we hope you have 
had the paddling pool out at home too! 
 

2. Class lists and teachers for next year have been sent out tonight.  
 

Zoom meetings times for Parents and Zoom meetings times for children with their 
new teachers are also attached with that information for you 
 

3. New bubbles Letters to those joining Falcons and Eagles, and any established 
bubbles, with details for what to bring and where to drop off etc. have gone to relevant 
Parents today. 
 

4. Sports Day We are looking forward to Sports Day next week (Friday 3rd July). 
Please check yesterday’s letter for details for all at home and at school. 
 

5. Mill Rythe:  Current Year 4s. Mrs Tillin has posted a letter and a personalised finance 
statement to everyone who had been due to go on the residential. You will probably 
receive the letters by Tues/Wed next week giving current postal delivery times. If you 
have any queries when you have received the letter please forward them to 
j.tillin@toddstg.co.uk 
 

6. . Yr. 4 PFMS visits  
*News for Mr Purdom Year 4s from Parkfields 
 
Yesterday Parkfields sent out letters to the parents to invite them to an Induction day. 
The Year 4 Transition page on their website has all the 'Newsletters' sent so far. (Go 
to Parkfields website: Family>Y4 Transition>Information for Parents) 
The 'Moving' Up form asking them to confirm their child is attending a Transition Day 
is also live now. 
Please contact Parkfields if you have not received your letter by Monday. 
 
Have a good weekend, and we look forward to seeing some more children in school 
next week, 
Jane Spencer,Head teacher 
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